
 
 
 

 
 
January 11, 2010 
 
 
 
SENT VIA E-MAIL & ABC LEGAL MESSENGER ON 1/12/10 
David Danner 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission 
1300 S. Evergreen Pk. Dr. S.W. 
PO Box 47250 
Olympia, WA 98504-7250 

 
Re: Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission v. Puget Sound Energy 
 Docket Nos. UE-090704 and UG-090705 
 
Dear Mr. Danner: 
 
Enclosed please find the original and twenty-one copies of Mr. Scott Norwood’s Exhibit SN-8C 
(Revised 1/11/10) relating to Public Counsel’s recommended hydro generation adjustment.  This 
revision is already reflected in Public Counsel’s Revised Response to Bench Request No. 1, filed 
January 8, 2010, which generally incorporates corrections and changes based on information 
provided by PSE in discovery and rebuttal.   The revised Public Counsel hydro generation 
adjustment reflects the impact of the most recent hydro generation data for Puget’s hydro 
generation projects  provided by PSE in additional discovery.  Mr. Norwood’s direct testimony 
indicates that such a revision would be made to the adjustment after the new data was received.  
Exhibit No. SN-1HCT, p. 36:6-11.   Revised Exhibit No. SN-8C is being filed to maintain 
consistency with the revised bench request response.   The new material containing the revision 
is shown in bold typeface in the exhibit. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Simon J. ffitch 
Senior Assistant Attorney General 
Public Counsel Section  
(206) 389-2055 
 
SJf:cjw 
Enclosures 
cc:   Service List (Federal Express Overnight & E-mail) 
 ALJ Dennis J. Moss (E-mail only) 


